
                                

                                  Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday June 10, 2024  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by John Hass. Present were John Hass, 

Bryan Hathaway, Tim Swanson, Brenda Springer, Tom Anderson, Gary Larson, Justin 

Anderson, Ruth Boardley, Jeff Kirkeby, Kathy Ruzich, and Elise Chester. All rose and 

pledged allegiance to the flag.  

      The minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved. The motion was made by 

Tim Swanson and seconded by Bryan Hathaway. 

      Elise Chester, representing Back to Captain’s, requested approval of a liquor license. Tim 

Swanson moved to approve. Bryan Hathaway seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.  

      Jeff Kirkeby, of Pavement Resources, gave a presentation of spray patching. Bryan 

Hathaway moved to try one truck load. Tim Swanson seconded, and the motion passed 

unanimously. Jeff will coordinate with Justin.  

      Brenda Springer presented the treasurer’s report. Bryan Hathaway moved to approve and 

pay the claims. Tim Swanson seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. 

      Justin Anderson reported the road projects on Flamingo and 317th are finished.  

      Lucas has cut down the tree in the parking lot. We should get another quote for the 

paving.  

      Tim Swanson stated that the Lake Francis Community Park has been hydroseeded. When 

should he order the lumber for the shelter? 

      Bryan Hathaway moved to spend up to $4,000.00 on materials for a basketball slab. Tim 

Swanson seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. 

      Motions were made to approve the zoning requests from JB Properties of Bradford, 

Tinker LLC and Jake Olson, and Jason and Shirley Miller. All passed unanimously. Tim 

Swanson moved to not approve the zoning request from Greg and Laurie Pederson. Bryan 

Hathaway seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.  

      John Hass reported on the Isanti Fire Department. They now own the entire building in 

Isanti. 

      Tom will contact Miller Recycling about road damage on Dahlia.  

      We adjourned at 8:20 p.m. The motion was made by Bryan Hathaway and seconded by 

Tim Swanson. 

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

                                                                                                           Thomas L. Anderson, clerk 

                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 


